
From: Doug Bickford 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 1:36 PM 
To: City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca>; PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Cc: Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca> 
Subject: Conservation Master Plan for Medway ESA 

  

I am writing to express my dissatisfaction with the current draft of the Conservation Master Plan (CMP) for 
the southern part of the Medway ESA which is to be presented to the Planning and Environment 
Committee of Council on February 20. Specifically I do not support any bridge crossing or 
widening/hardening of trails in this environmentally significant area, and fully believe they threaten the 
ecological integrity of the Medway ESA. The purpose of an ESA designation is to protect, preserve and 
promote environmental strength and health of the area, in contrast these two recommendations will lead 
to additional foot, bicycle traffic, etc which will negatively impact this special part of London. 

I am asking for these two recommendations be removed from the plan. 

  

Doug Bickford 

64 Doncaster Place 

London ON N6G 2A5 
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